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Wednesday, April 25, 2007

Dear Dr. Fouad M. EL-Harazin, President

Gaza International FFoundation for Peace on Earth

Director of International Programs of National Research Center
Gara Strip, Palestinian Authority

Dear Dr EL-Harazin,

I read carefully the documents you sent me by the e-mail some days ago. In fact, your
proposed work has high importance to Palestinian society. Linking the Ministries of
Health, Education & Higher Education and the Communication and Information
Technology (IT) using the internet technology is highly required to improve the health
and education services in the Palestinian territories, and the other fields will be
affected by this improvement.

I think the first step is to build the IT architecture (the blueprints) carefully taking into
account the coordination of all stakeholders from health, education and IT specialists
and depending in today's available components, then building the infrastructure which
is the implementation of the IT architecture.

I am pleased to tell you that I support your work, since my interest is in information
systems and e-learning systems.

Please don’t hesitate to tell me what your next step is.

All the best

Abdelkareem M. Alashqgar
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Instructor of Computer Information Systems
Faculty of Information Technology

The Islamic University of Gaza

Gaza, Palestine

P.O. Box 108

Tel: 00970 8 2823311 ext: 2956

e-mail: aashgar(@iugaza.edu.ps
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